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Dear Parents/Carers Last week we welcomed back Miss 

Hill, returning after her maternity leave. For the 

remainder of the school year, Miss Hill is working across 

different classes and the children have been delighted to 

see her return. Many children have been engaged in 

assessments this week, including phonics and times-tables, 

and all have been really engaged in the tasks. Well done all! 

Kind regards Chris Burman 

On their way to the swimming pool 

last Friday, the children of Pegasus 

Class (left and above) stopped off 

at the RSPCA centre in Brent Knoll 

in order to hand over the £280 

which they had raised in their 

after-school fair. The staff at the 

centre were very grateful for the 

money and other donated items and 

as a reward brought out a couple of 

very adorable puppies. Click on the 

following link for details of the 

charity’s work: 

https://www.facebook.com/p/RSP

CA-North-Somerset-Branch-

100068509729256/?locale=en_GB 

Thank you again to the children (and parents) who took to the village green at last week’s village fete to show off their 

country-dances. The visiting crowd very much appreciated the performance. Well done to Lily and former pupils, Lauren 

and Rosie (above), for showing some entrepreneurial spirit by setting up their own stalls. More photos found at: 

https://www.burnham-on-sea.com/news/photos-hundreds-attend-brent-knolls-summer-fete-opened-by-village-pub-

landlord/ 

On Monday we were visited by two familiar faces. In the morning, Mr 

Charles Usher, who attended the school in the 1930s, came back to 

share some stories of pre-WWII life in Brent Knoll. In the 

afternoon, Phoenix class met up with Akulah Agbami, photo below, 

who spoke about the forthcoming Windrush Day celebrations. 

Our whole school 

sports afternoon, 

to be led by our 

Y6s, is to be held 

on the afternoon 

of Tuesday, 2nd 

July. Details will 

follow shortly. 
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